

TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: STEVE LIDGARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR – BUSINESS SERVICES

SUBJECT: FY 2021-2022 BUDGET HEARING DATE

DATE: MAY 4, 2021

TYPE: ACTION NEEDED

State law requires the district adopt the FY 2021-22 budget before August 31, 2021. The last official board meeting of the current year is August 17, 2021. This is the latest date that the board can approve the FY 2021-22 budget. Historically, the board has adopted the final budget during the last board meeting of the school year.

## Recommendation:

We recommend the board <u>move to hold the public hearing for the adoption of the FY 2021-2022</u> budget during the last regular board meeting of the year, August 17, 2021